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Report on State level Workshop on “Object Oriented Technology and Software Engineering” organized

by Department of Computer Science, East Cal-cl_ltta Girls’ College, Kolkata in collaboration with
Department of Computer Application, RCCIIT on 29th & 30th January 2016

On 29-01-2016 & 30-01-2016 the East Calcutta Girls’ College, Kolkata had organized a State Level
Workshop on “Object Oriented Technology and Software Engineering” and requested Department of
Computer Application, RCCIIT to contributed as Technical Collaborator in the said workshop (Annexure-
I). Principal, RCCIIT has accepted the proposal and allowed Department of Computer Application,
RCCIIT to participate in the said program. Principal, RCCIIT nominated Mr. Arup Kumar Bhattacharjee
and Mr. Soumen Mukherjee from Dept. of CA, RCCIIT to participate in the workshop as resource person
and assist the East Calcutta Girls’ College, Kolkata to make the event successful (Annexure-1I). On 29-01-
2016 Prof. (Dr.) Sparshamani Chatterjee, Hon’ble Chairman of RCCIIT & Dr. (Mrs.) Sukla Hazra,
Principal, East Calcutta Girls” College inaugurated the workshop followed by the lecture session from
11.30 am to 1.00 pm by Mr. Arup Kr. Bhattacharjee on 29.01.2016 (Annexure-III). The topic was on
Object Oriented Technology. After lunch from 01.30 pm to 04.00 pm the practical session was started on
Java Programming. The session was also conducted by Mr. Arup Kr. Bhattacharjee along with Mr.
Soumen Mukherjee (Java Assignment - Annexure-IV).

On second day of the workshop session from 11.00 am to 12.15 pm which was conducted by Mr.
Soumen Mukherjee (Annexure-V). The topic was on Software Engineering. On 30.01.2016 the practical
session was divided in two sessions. The first session (12.15 pm to 1.30 pm) & second session (2.00 pm to
3.45 pm) both were on UML programming conducted by Mr. Arup Kr. Bhattacharjee with Mr. Soumen
Mukherjee (UML Assignment - Annexure-VI). After the end of the session Feedback was taken from the
participants (Annexure-VII). The workshop was ended with a Valedictory session by Mr. Atanu Dutta
Khan, Organizing secretary, Lecturer, Dept. of CMS, East Calcutta Girls’ College, Kolkata.

Workshop has participants from East Calcutta Girls® College, Kolkata and Maa Sarda Girls College,
Barasat, West Bengal. The program was a huge success and Department of Computer Application,

RCCIIT looks forward for more such kind of collaboration with other colleges.
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